March 31, 2008

Dear Rapid City Council Members,

As the owner and developer of Brookfield Subdivision, I would like to provide each city council member an opportunity to meet with myself and the engineer designing the project; to discuss any questions or concerns that you may have regarding the Brookfield TIF. I think this would be a great opportunity to address any issue with the TIF prior to our April 7th city council meeting.

I can be contacted directly at 605-391-2426 or by email at joemuth@rapidnet.com.

Thank You

Joe Muth